
Subject: Re: 2.6.18?
Posted by oops on Thu, 19 Oct 2006 11:00:21 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Hello everybody, this is my first post here.

What about moving devel tree at least to 2.6.17, if not 2.6.18?
Does anybody know if this is on-going, ETA, etc.?

I'm encounting ACPI issues with 2.6.16 and dual core CPU, solved in 2.6.17.

Thanks, bye
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